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ADMISSION PROCESS FOR BIOLOGICAL CHILDREN OF STAFF 

 

The College/Faculty Admission Committee meetings, where cut-off points were determined, 
have been concluded. 
 

Members of staff in the various Faculties/Departments/Units are hereby informed  that the forms 
for Biological Children are now available for collection in the Admissions Office. This is specifically 
for members of staff whose children’s admission may be processed through the Biological 
Children status as decided by Senate. 
 

Please note that it is a disciplinary case for a staff member to present any ward/relative as a 
biological child.  Caution should, therefore, be exercised by Heads of Departments/Units in 
endorsing the forms.   
 

In filling out the forms, staff should note that any candidate with a score below 50 in the post 
UTME is not qualified for consideration. 
 

The deadline for the submission of the duly filled forms and other relevant documents for this 
category of admission at the Admissions Office (Undergraduate) is Monday, 14 October 2024. 
 
Kindly note that there will be no extension of the deadline for submission.  
 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Senate 

 

 


